From: <u>Lemmer, Lindsay</u>
To: <u>Verbick, Jim</u>

Subject: Twisted Grounds Alcohol License Application

Date: Monday, March 16, 2020 1:53:42 PM

Hi Jim,

In advance of Wednesday's ALRC meeting, I wanted to express that I strongly support approval of Abby Padlock's alcohol license for the soon to open cafe Twisted Grounds. I've only received positive feedback from the neighborhood for it, and also saw that the East Police District did not express concerns with this license. Her business is extremely welcomed in the community and folks are looking forward to Twisted Grounds opening its doors. Her business plan and hours of operation make a lot of sense for this location.

Thank you,

Lindsay

Lindsay Lemmer
District 3 Alder
she/her/hers
district3@cityofmadison.com
Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blog/